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Consent to Participate in a Research Study

Luxury Boxes at the Big House--SURVEY
You are invited to be a part of a research study about the Ann Arbor community’s reaction to the new luxury boxes being built at Michigan Stadium.  This study is being conducted by Sarah Smith of the University of Michigan School of Urban Planning.  The purpose of the research is to identify issues that impact a community’s acceptance of new athletic facilities; the results may be used to inform decision-makers at other universities contemplating similar projects.    

If you agree to be part of the research study, you will be asked to complete a survey that will take about 5 minutes.  You will be given a $5 gift card to Starbucks to thank you for your participation.  We would also like to contact you at a later time to ask you additional questions after the stadium renovations have been completed.  If you are willing to be recontacted, please enter your name and phone number at the end of the survey document.  
Participating in this study is completely voluntary.  Even if you decide to participate now, you may change your mind and stop at any time.  You may choose not to answer questions for any reason.

If you have questions about this research study, you can contact the researcher, Sarah Smith, University of Michigan, Department of Urban Planning, 123 East Hall, Ann Arbor, MI 48104, (734) 123-4567, made-up@umich.edu.

The University of Michigan Institutional Review Board-Health Sciences and Behavioral Sciences has determined that it this study is exempt from IRB oversight.

I agree to participate in the study. 

_____________________________________

____________________

Name







Date
